
Pro Shop  360-457-
6501 
 Club House  360-457-
7348 
824 S. Lindberg Rd., 
Port Angeles, WA 
98362 

  DECEMBER  2021 
    NEWSLETTER 

     Hello PGC Members,  
         
            I would like to say thank you to Tim, Mark, and Greg for doing such a great job in the  
pro-shop. 
 
 Our search for the new head professional is still in process. After talking with each appli-
cant, we are bringing in the top 3 for in person interviews.   We will keep everyone updated as we 
move forward!  
  
  
 As always, if there are any questions or anything I can help with, please let me know.  
 
  
 

    Chad Wagner, PGA,  Director of Golf 
     The Cedars at Dungeness 
     O:360-582-4913   M:360-461-4872 
 
 

Pro Shop News                Chad Wagner,        Director of Golf,     CAD 
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Deborah Jacobs 

Greetings Members! 
 

    As we wrap up the year, I would like to extend a sincere "Thank you" to all of our members, 
employees, CAD and the Board of Directors for working together through the difficult challenges 
we have been faced with this past year to keep our club a safe and healthy environment for all of 
us to use and enjoy.   
 

    Also, a big 'Thank You" to Cedars of Dungeness (CAD) for their professional representation of 
our club and our continued partnership. The success of PGC has been partly due to our partner-
ship and we thank you for being a part of it. We look forward to a continued relationship working 
together to build a great golfing experience on the Peninsula and in our community. 
 

    Lastly, I would like to personally "Thank" our Board of Directors for their dili-
gent work and effort planning the many projects we have successfully completed 
this year, all with careful budgeting keeping our club debt free and savings in the 
bank. Your oversight allows us to plan for more projects and equipment upgrades 
as we move into the New Year ~ Great Job! 
     

    Wishing everyone the Very Best ~  Happy Holidays! 
 
          Deborah. 

ADMINISTRATOR  NEWS  Laurie McDonald 

   Included with your December statement and or newsletter is 
the Christmas Bonus donation form. The golf club has a perfor-
mance bonus structure for the greens crew, but nothing is 
budgeted for the Club House staff or Administrator. The board 
asks you to consider a voluntary bonus of at least $10 for the 
2021 bonus. This donation will be divided according to how 
many hours each employee has worked in 2021. As always, 
please feel free to recognize any specific employee with a con-
tribution personally, or if easier contact Laurie and she will be 
happy to add it to your next month’s statement. 

   Also, a heads, up I’m sending out the Voluntary Fee Sheets. 
These are voluntary fees and I’m also happy to add these to 
your next month’s billing statement Please just complete and 
return your form. These are not automatically billed to anyone. 
If you would like me to email you the form, just send me a 
message. I’m happy to do so. 

    I would like to wish everyone a Very Merry Christmas! Please 
come see me or call me on Tuesdays or Thursdays 
if I can be of any assistance. (360) 452-6856  

Thanks, Laurie McDonald, Administrator,  

 (pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com) 

    

   

Membership Report  11/16/2021 

Applications  0 

Resignations   

Lawrence Bingham  11/30/2021 

Marc Jackson  11/15/2021 

Changes   

Casey Dietz  Fam to Sngl  10/31/2021 

Membership Totals   

Certificate  121 

Certificate Non-Resident  3 

Junior  9 

Military  0 

Associate  10 

Seasonal  4 

TOTAL  147 
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    The PGC Ladies Club members did their annual project 
of decorating the Club House for the Christmas Holiday 
season.   Several members gathered on November 29, en-
joyed a little coffee and snacks, and the  dining area was 
soon transformed with a tree, lights,  wreaths, garland, 
snowmen, and more!   It is fun to enjoy the festive look for 
the next month and more!  Thanks to all the helpers!! 

   The ladies continue to gather on 
Wednesday mornings for golf, tee time at 
10 a.m.   Guests are welcome! 

The annual PGC Ladies Christmas lunch-
eon is on December 8th.  More info to 
come regarding details.   Sign up in the locker room. 

    Wishing the PGC Members and staff a very merry Christ-
mas and holiday season.    

PGC Ladies Club  BOARD OF DIRECTORS 2021-2022 

Deborah Jacobs – President / Clubhouse 
Chairman 

 pgcdebjacobs@gmail.com 
Term up in October 2023 
 
Tim Lusk – Vice President / Finance & 

Greens  
tklusk88@msn.com 
Term up in October 2022 
 
Gary McLaughlin – Secretary / Handicap & 

Rules Chairman 
garymc@olympus.net 
Term up in October 2022 
 
Greg Shield - Treasurer / Membership 
gshield6@icloud.com 
Term up in October 2024 
 
Ward Dunscomb – Facilities / Planning 

Chairman 
glassguy@olypen.com 

Term up in October 2023 
 
Todd Negus – Facilities Chair 
 todd@ospsling.com 
Term up in October 2022 
 
Casey Northern – Facilities Co-chair 
caseynorthern@gmail.com 
Term up in October 2024 
 
Tommy Humleker - Greens 
 t.humleker@gmail.com 
Term up in October 2023 
 
Gerald Petersen - Greens Chairman 
Term up in October 2024 

    Thank you so much for playing in the 30th Annual 
Apple Cup Tournament at Peninsula Golf Club. It was 
a little wet out there but it looks like a good time was 
had by all.  All honeypot winnings can be collected in 
the Pro Shop at Peninsula Golf Club. Congratula-
tions to the Washington State Cougars for winning the 
big game in Seattle!  
  

      Once again, thank you for playing and we look 
forward to seeing you all out on the course! 
  
  Kindest regards, 
  
   Chad Wagner 
 
 
The low gross team in the Apple Cup competition 
was Sid Krumpe and Mark Mitrovitch with a 
score of gross 61.   Congratulations to this winning 
team for the 2021 Apple Cup Golf 
Tournament! 

APPLE CUP RESULTS/NEWS 

mailto:gshield6@icloud.com


Clubhouse Hours   DEC 1— DEC 31, 2021 
Monday           Closed   
Tuesday           06:30 am to 5:00 pm 
Wednesday    11:00 am to  8:00 pm       
Thursday         06:30 am to   6:00 pm 
Friday              11:00 am to  7:00 pm 
Saturday         0630 am to  5:00 pm 
Sunday            06:30 am to  4:00 pm 

Golf Professional  Chad Wagner, 360-461-4872  

Administrator   Laurie McDonald    360-452-6856  
pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com 

Clubhouse  360-457-7348 *Call Rena Parish to book 
your Party or Special Event        
                    
pgcrenaparish@gmail.com 
 Superintendent   Tory Clayton 360-457-6508 

Newsletter Editor—Sandy 

Granger  

rsgranger50@hotmail.com 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 2 3 4 

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 

26 27 28 29 30 31  

   December 2021 

Men’s Club  

Men’s Club  

Men’s Club  

Men’s Club  

Men’s Club  Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Board Mtg 
Committees at 
4 p.m. 
Board at 5 pm  
Members wel-
come Merry Christmas to al!! 

Clubhouse Closed 

Clubhouse Closed 

Clubhouse Closed 

Clubhouse Closed 


